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March Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

Wow! What a month to remember!! We had parties, 

we had some sunshine, we played, we learned, we did 

it all!! And we would like to thank you, the parents, for 

helping us along the way!  

Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 9 

Library Trip for the 3’s & 4’s 

March 17 

St. Patrick’s Day! 

March 26 

BV Students and PreK Cap & 

Gown Photo Day 

 March 30 

Good Friday!! – BV Closed 

BV Staff Birthdays 

March 12 

Miss Jazmyne 

March 23 

Ms. Shanna 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Tabitha’s and Ms. 

Heidi’s 2 yr. old class 

recreated the 3 Little Pigs story 

Figure 3: “We love Valentine’s Day!!” 

 

Figure 2: We sure do miss 

our chicken, but he was 

adopted by a lovely home!! 
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Figure 5: Our chickens will hatch around 

4 weeks from now!! Thank you Albert 

and Mr. Mills for the experience! 

Figure 4: Miss Sherita’s and Miss Misty’s 

class working in transportation 

Happy St. Patty’s Day!! 

 

Figure 6: Miss Anita’s schoolagers 

making airplanes 


